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28 June 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians

URGENT! URGENT! URGENT!

We refer to our previous urgent correspondence that went out 28 June 2021.

A media statement by the Minister of Basic Education, Mrs Angie Motshekga, MP, was
delivered at a media briefing following President Ramaphosa's address to the nation on
Sunday, 27 June 2021.

EXTRACTION FROM THE MEDIA STATEMENT BY THE MINISTER OF BASIC EDUCATION
27/06/2021:

e Public schools will come back from the winter vacation early, on 19 July 2021,
instead of 26 July 2021; as it was originally scheduled in the 2021 School Calendar.

If any other amendments are made by the President, Cyril Ramaphosa, on 11 July 2021, at
his Family Meeting, regarding the returning of learners to the school, parents will be
notified immediately.

We request parents to be vigilant and remain safe, Do not gather in crowds, apply
hygiene practices at all times, and avoid activities that may expose learner to infections.

Regards

_—

PRINCIPAL



